
Superintendent’s Parent Liaison Committee (SPLC) Minutes 
February 25, 2021 

  
Attendance: 

Kim Aggazio Sue Gaertner Rich Platts 

Daphne Aglietti Sherri Ginsburg Dr. Joseph Sciullo 

Catherine Baker Paige Hardy Roger Sechler 

Dr. Jillian Bichsel Jennifer Harrison Melissa Simon 

Dr. James Bradley Autumn Hughey Brandie Sunday 

Katie Burbick Darchelle Humphries Tiffany Thirkell 

Kelly Caldwell Daneen Leya Marijane Treacy 

Leslie DiRenzo Jamie Lopez Kelly Ubinger 

Mina Durosko Dr. Patrick O’Toole Susan White 

Dr. Melissa Friez Julie Parker  
 
 

I. Welcome and Agenda Review 
Dr. Bradley began the meeting and introduced Dr. O’Toole.  Dr. O’Toole reviewed the agenda items and 
introduced Dr. Sciullo to discuss COVID-19 Update. 

II. COVID-19 Update 
Dr. Sciullo shared the NASD COVID-19 Tracker that is posted on the District website.  He discussed the 
Cases in a Rolling 14-Day Span and stated that the District recently moved from Substantial Spread to 
Moderate Spread.  Dr. Friez shared the transition plans and timeline for returning high school students to 
full in-person instruction. 
 

III. 2021-2022 School Calendar 
Dr. Friez reviewed the 2021-2022 School Calendar and answered questions regarding snow days and FIDs 
days. 
 

IV. Planning for 2021-2022 
Dr. Friez shared the planning timeline for the 2021-2022 school year.  She explained what groups would 
comprise the committee in which feedback would be collected for decision-making.  Dr. Friez reported 
that families will be surveyed several times to determine enrollment preference, and she indicated that 
the School Climate Survey would be conducted in April 2021.  She also noted that nominations will be 
accepted until March 1, 2021, from those wishing to be part of the planning group. 
 



V. Redistricting Information 
Dr. Bradley provided an update on the Redistricting Plan that was postponed due to the pandemic and 
will be implemented at the start of the 2021-2022 school year.  He shared past and current enrollment 
numbers and discussed the current challenges.  Dr. Bradley discussed the expansion of Franklin 
Elementary and renovations to McKnight Elementary that allow for more sections at each grade level.  Dr. 
Bradley also discussed the Continuation Option and transition activities. 
 
Mr. Sechler shared school boundary maps showing the revised boundaries. 
 

VI. Securly Update 
Mr. Platts explained the function of Securly and how the District uses the information gathered.  He also 
provided an update on what is new in Securly 24 and how the District handles student safety issues. 

 

The next scheduled virtual SPLC meeting is March 11, 2021. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Kelly A. Caldwell 


